
  

 
Office of Graduate Studies 
 

March 02, 2024 

Dear Rahul Vishwakarma, 
 

The Dean of Graduate Studies, Dr. Jody Cormack, and I, the Associate Dean of Graduate Studies, 
would like to formally congratulate you on achieving the Outstanding Graduate Research, 
Scholarly, and Creative Activity Award for your exceptional work as an MS in Computer Science 
student.  

 
Your 66 patents, research in hardware Trojan detection, and creation of the AI Research Club 
contribute significantly to the field and beyond. This Outstanding RSCA award is much deserved 
and adds to your long line of impressive achievements. We have no doubt that there are more to 
come. 
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As you close out your master’s program at CSULB, with publications and manuscripts in various 
stages, we would like to invite you to share your research findings in the 4th Annual CSULB Grad 
Slam competition. We hope to see your submission! 

 
We wish you the very best as you embark on the next stage of your academic career and hope that 
you remain connected to Graduate Studies at the Beach to share future achievements. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 

 
Dr. Dina Perrone 
Associate Dean of Graduate Studies 
 
 
 

 

 
Dr. Jody Cormack 
Vice Provost Academic Programs &  
Dean of Graduate Studies 
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